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Jamie Gray

From: Charity Dubberley <clkipp@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 8:45 PM
To: Jamie Gray
Subject: In support of Woodmen bus stop

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Hello,  
I only heard yesterday about the bus stop at Woodmen and Old Mammoth. I live on Tamarack Lane (next block over) 
and am in absolute support of the bus stop! I have young kids (ages 6 and 10) and this is an essential upgrade for our 
neighborhood. Our family tries to bike as much as possible around town, which is hard in the winter, so having a public 
transportation option so close by is going to be awesome.  
Thank you for all you do for the town, and please pass this support on to the council. 
Charity Dubberley 
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